
        

                        Mrs. Reichert/Miss Murphy 

                             September 2019 Life Skills Newsletter  

 

 

Hello Lake Shore Families! 

Welcome back everyone! We have had such a beautiful summer and I hope you all have enjoyed some fun and 

relaxation over the past two months. The construction in the front of the school has been completed and we are 

excited to return to our Life Skills classroom in the West wing of the high school - Room 119!  

 

We will continue to develop our home-school connection by providing a monthly newsletter given each month 

to share our upcoming lesson themes and activities. The newsletter will be sent home as well as posted on my 

Lake Shore Teacher Website. You will locate this on the District Home page-Schools-High School-Teacher 

Websites-Special Education-Reichert. 

Please note that my email has been changed to maureen.reichert@lscsd.org  

 

We will continue to use the Unique Learning System Curriculum- Transition Level which is designed to address 

Life Skills that will enable our students ages 16-21 to become more independent as they move toward adulthood 

at home and in the community.  

The ULS theme for the month of September is “Speak Up for Yourself “, which addresses the importance of 

self-advocacy. This unit will provide our young adults the tools needed to learn about themselves so they can 

speak up in a more effective manner. A ULS Parent newsletter will also be sent home each month detailing 

lessons throughout the month. 

 

I am in the process of contacting businesses for the Community Based Instruction (CBI) Internships, which are 

an important component of the Life Skills curriculum. These internships will not begin until mid-October. You 

will be notified in advance when we are ready to begin. In order to begin the internships, all permission slips 

must be signed and returned to school. I will make follow-up calls to make sure these papers have been received 

and have an opportunity to speak with each family. I will also need a signed permission slip/medical form 

completed for our monthly field trips as well. We appreciate your cooperation in returning the slips in a timely 

manner. 

We are also in the process of setting up our field trips for the entire year and will send out a list as soon as it is 

complete. 

Our Open House at the High School will be on Thursday, September 19
th

 at 6:30 in Room 119.You will be 

given an outline of our daily schedule, curriculum and other important information for the year. I look forward 

to seeing you there! 

 

September Birthdays: Kristopher Kessel -September 27
th

 Happy 20
th

 Birthday Kris! Enjoy your special day! 

 

Please take note of the important dates for the month of September: 
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Important Dates 

 

9/3- School resumes- Welcome back! 

9/5-Parent Drug & Alcohol Forum in HS Auditorium- 6PM 

9/17-9/18 HS Picture Day (During Phys. Ed Class) 

9/19 HS Open House 6:30 PM 

9/23-9/27 Homecoming Spirit Week (Activities to be announced) 

9/27 Homecoming Game-HS @ 6:30 PM Lake Shore vs. Lewport 

9/28 Homecoming Dance at HS 7-10 PM 

 

 

Please feel free to call or email me, if you have any questions or concerns please call the classroom at 926-3799 

or email me at maureen.reichert@lscsd.org and I will get back to you as soon as possible.  

We are looking forward to a wonderful new school year! Welcome back Everyone! 

 

Sincerely, 

Mrs. Maureen Reichert 

Miss Dawn Murphy 
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